
 

    Here are my (updated 8/30) responses in regard to PDC Case Number 97379… 

Re:  RCW 42.52.180 

 I paid the photographer for a headshot photograph for personal use, taken at the same sitting as the 

city shoot.  I have a paid receipt for that, and, per guidance of the rules of a Mini campaign, it will be 

available for inspection. 

Other photos on my website were all downloaded from the Internet, sourced from the public domain, 

and were not given to me by the City of Woodinville. 

Re:  RCW 42.17A.320 and RCW 42.17A.005 

The statement on the bottom of my website states “This site paid for by Phil Mark for Woodinville 

Council” and includes my home address of 13407 NE 146th Street, Woodinville.  Additionally, I am using 

the email response address on my website of Phil.mark.woodinville@gmail.com for ‘Contact Us’ as well 

as the ‘Contact Phil’ button. 

Re: complainants’ documentation points… 

Item 1.a…I, Phil Mark, am currently an acting Councilmember for the City of 

Woodinville, Position #1.  Inspection of site clearly does not reference Phil Mark     as being an elected 

official.  Site available for inspection. 

Item 1.b…I, Phil Mark, am a Councilmember for the City of Woodinville The top of My website indicates I 

am a City Councilmember This site is not an Official City Website. Again, the statement at the bottom of 

my website states “This site paid for by Phil Mark for Woodinville Council “ 

Items 1.c…An opinion, no mention of ‘elected’ on my website.   

Item 1.d…My website stares “Copyright @ Phil Mark, Councilmember, All Rights Reserved”. The City of 

Woodinville had no participation in this. 

Item 2. Not true.  Already addressed in regard to original allegation  

Thank you, and please let me know if there are any questions regarding my responses. 

Sincerely,  

Phil Mark 


